
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON INCURRING DEBT FOR TAX INCREMENT FINANCING 

PROJECT 

 

Notice Is Hereby Given:  That at 5:30 o’clock p.m., at City Council 

Chambers on the first floor of City Hall, 226 W. 4th Street, Davenport, 

Iowa, on the 2nd day of February, 2022, there will be conducted a public 

hearing on the question of incurring debt within the North Urban Renewal 

Area, pursuant to Chapter 403, Code of Iowa. 

 

Name: PB Leiner Engineering & Design Project 

Cost: $600,000 

Rationale: The City reached out to PB Leiner to jointly work towards 

the development and construction of an onsite wastewater pretreatment 

facility.  

 

A copy of the draft economic development agreement is on file for public 

inspection in the office of Community & Economic Development. At said 

hearing any interested person may file written objections or comments 

and may be heard orally with respect to the subject matters of the 

hearing.  

 

Community & Economic Development CED.info@davenportiowa.com 563-326-7765 
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